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STATE OF CONNECTICUT

OFFICE OF POLICY AND MANAGEMENT

Office of Labor Relations

October 1, 1998

General Notice No. 98-12

TO:         
Labor Relations Designees

SUBJECT: 
Mileage Reimbursement for Executive Branch Employees Not Covered by Collective Bargaining

*************************************************************************************

In accordance with Management Personnel Policy No. 98-04, the mileage reimbursement rate for all executive branch employees who are not included in a bargaining unit or are exempt from the classified service (except unclassified employees employed in higher education) is increased from 31 cents to 32.5 cents per mile.  The change is effective October 8, 1998.  A copy of the management personnel policy is attached.

 Employee questions about this benefit should be directed to the Agency Personnel Office.  Questions from agency personnel officers may be addressed to the Office of Labor Relations at 418-6447. 

_______________________________

Linda J. Yelmini

Director of Labor Relations

Phone:  (860) 418-6447    Fax:  (860) 418-6491

450 Capitol Avenue-MS# 53OLR, Hartford, Connecticut  06106

